
Due to continual heavy rains, 
Russet Street is closed to through 
traffic. Unless you live on Russet 
please use Cherrywood to enter 
and exit the Old Orchard 
Neighborhood. Doing so will help 
the crews repair the muddy 
conditions. We apologize for any 
inconvenience, and appreciate 
your cooperation. 
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